From: Ron Lehman <rsbjlehman@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 2:27 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola or cost of living

CAUTION:External email.

| was just reminded of the cost of living increase because of inflation that our President seem to think is under control. |
went to Walmart looking for that good old loaf of bread which use to cost 1 dollar a few days ago. It is now a dollar 47.
Wow , that’s a 47% increase. What else will be traveling that road, gas, labor cost to fix my dishwasher, repairs to the
house. | think it would be nice to keep up with that which the federal government see as under control. It would nice to
be ahead of the game and not playing catch-up. Thanks for your ear, sincerely Ron Lehman teacher for 31.5 years

Ron
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



